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The problem with this newest bill is that it gives the ability of victims to present 

essentially any  monetary demand carte blanche without a determination as to 

whether it is reasonable or not, which must always be considered in determining 

restitution. Simply allowing a presumption that a bill/invoice/etc is legitimate without 

any rebuttal opportunity is one-sided and not in the best interests of justice and 

should be viewed with skepticism. 


